
RADIO STATION KPOR 
QUINCY VALLEY BROADCASTERS QUINCY, WASHINGTON 

Dear Sir 

December 

1370 
61 q_regPUR DIAL 

PHONE 
SU 7-6731 

Thank you for your letter reporting reception 

of KPOR on November 12, 1962. We were happy to 

cooperate with your club and1did get letters from 

&Ill over the U.S. and into Canada. Our "pride and 

joy" as far as reception reports are concerned is 

one we got during our regular broadcast time from 

Denmark. We also have several. from New Zealand. 

We do appreciate yours, though, and this is our 

confirmation of the accuracy of your report. 

Yours very truly, 

Donald R. Nelson 
Owner -Manager 
KPOR 

DRN/an 

WHEREVER YOU GO THERE'S RADIO 


